Interim Town Clerk Janet A. Linehan of Norton reminds residents that Wednesday, April 6, 2016 at 8:00 p.m. is the deadline to register to vote if they want to participate in the Annual Town Election to be held Tuesday, April 26, 2016 and the Annual Spring Town Meeting to be held Monday, May 9th.

All polling locations are at the Norton High School Gymnasium, located at 66 West Main Street, and the polls will be open from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Absentee ballots are now available for the Annual Town Election until Noon on Monday, April 25th. Please contact the Town Clerk's Office for any questions at 508-285-0230.

Persons who are United States Citizens, residents of Massachusetts, and who will be at least 18 years old on or before April 26th are eligible to register. Those meeting these qualifications who have a Massachusetts Driver's License can submit their registration online at www.RegisterToVoteMA.com. Those registering by mail should have their form hand-canceled to ensure it is postmarked before the deadline.